NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE CREATION OF A REINVESTMENT ZONE

The City Council of the City of Brookshire, Texas, will be holding a regular meeting at seven
o’clock (7:00 PM) on Thursday, September 1, 2022, and during the meeting, the City Council will
hold a public hearing on, and consider adopting an ordinance providing for, the creation of a
Reinvestment Zone according to Chapter 312 of the Texas Tax Code. The proposed Reinvestment
Zone will include property within the corporate limits of the City of Brookshire, generally located
at 3560 4™ Street, Brookshire, Texas. During the public hearing, interested persons are entitled to
speak and present evidence for or against the adoption of the Reinvestment Zone. Questions
concerning the meeting, the public hearing, or the proposed Reinvestment Zone can be directed to
the City Secretary’s Office at the following phone number: 281-375-5050.
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